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Dear Parents/Guardians; 

Rescheduled Parental Conferences (PreK-5) 

Elementary Parent Conferences scheduled for December 1st and 2nd during the afternoon and December 3rd during 

the evening will be cancelled.  Instead, conferences will be held virtually, by appointment, on Tuesday, December 8th 

from 8:30am thru 3:55pm.  All students will work remotely from home on assignments posted in their Google 

Classroom since classroom teachers will not be available.  Special Subject teachers will be virtual for students and will 

follow their regular Tuesday schedule.  There will be No After School Program in grades PreK-5. 

These conferences offer you the opportunity to discuss your child’s academic progress with his or her classroom 

teacher and support teachers.  Prior to your appointment it is important that you review your child’s report card 

(K-5) which will be posted in the Parent Portal on or about December 1st. When your child’s teacher contacts you 

regarding an appointment, I encourage you to take advantage of this opportunity. 

All-Remote 

Posted to our website is a NEW All-Remote Schedule for grades PreK-12 that would be implemented if the Governor 

ordered all New Jersey school districts to close for an undefined period of time. 

Snow Days 

Please be advised that in the event a Snow Day is called it could be a “virtual day of instruction” or “all schools 

closed”.  This decision depends on the weather conditions.  An announcement will be made using our CP APP, 

Instagram, Website and Twitter accounts and a SwiftReach call will go out to all parents, students and staff.  The 

announcement will indicate whether the day is virtual or schools are closed.  During a virtual snow day, students will 

follow their regular schedule.   

 

Thank you for your understanding and your continued support of the Cliffside Park Public Schools.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Michael J. Romagnino 

 

 


